
 
Classrooms 
● Prior to Arriving 

○ All children must be registered prior to attendance as classroom sizes are capped. 
○ All volunteers, childcare workers, and families will be questioned about illness 

and exposure at the time of registering. 
● Upon Arrival 

○ Temperatures will be taken of volunteers, workers, and children before entering 
class using a forehead or wrist thermometer. 

○ Everyone must use hand sanitizer before entering the room.  
● Cleaning Procedures 

○ Disinfect at the end of each hour or 45 minutes if the event is an 1.5 hours 
■ Spraying down tables, chairs, rugs, and toys.  

○ Toys will be changed out and sanitized at the end of the hour, or at the 45 minute 
mark if the event is 1.5 hours 

○ All hands will be sanitized upon entering the building.  
○ Elementary aged kids 10 and up must wear masks.  
○ Volunteers and childcare workers will be required to wear masks for the duration 

of each event.  
● Food 

○ We will offer water to drink only in disposable cups that will be thrown away 
immediately after use.  

○ Parents are encouraged to bring a snack from home and a water bottle for their 
child if they desire to do so.  

○ Snacks will be served to children in small groups as is appropriate for the service 
or event 

○ Volunteers and childcare workers will wear gloves when passing out any food or 
drinks to the children. 

Wellness: 
● If you or your child(ren) are experiencing any symptoms of sickness (fever or chills, 

cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches, 
headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea or 
vomiting, or diarrhea) in the last 24 hours, we ask that you please remain home. 

● If you have been in significant contact with someone that has tested positive for COVID, 
we ask that you not attend in person services until 14 days after that encounter. 

● Please have your child(ren) use our hand sanitizer stations before entering their class. 


